
Nemo Vista Middle & High School Weekly Newsletter 

  

Mrs. McLaughlin's Yearbook... Make up picture day is November 16th for students that 

were absent or for new students who have moved in since August 24.  We will also take team 

pictures of golf, volleyball, basketball, who’s who, clubs, and seniors red and white t-shirt on 

that day.  

All yearbook order forms have been mailed, and parents should expect bills from Jostens to 

arrive in the mail. 

Coaches' Corner... Upcoming basketball games: 

11/17 @Mount Vernon 5:30p.m. Jr. Girls/ Seniors 

11/18 Quitman      5:30p.m.  Jr. girls/Seniors 

Softball: We are practicing and looking to get ready for a great season! 

 

Counselor's Corner... November 11th deadline for the ACT  

November 12-18th $21 late fee for December 10th ACT.  ACT – December 10 will be given 

here at Nemo Vista.  The deadline for the February 11th ACT is January 13th. 

 

Mrs. McVey's GT…7th-9th Grade G/T students will begin practicing for Quiz bowl 

soon.  3-6th G/T are studying Europe.  All G/T students will be expected to 

complete at least one Christmas decoration to be distributed at Brookridge Core 

nursing.  More information will follow . We are considering participating in the 

local Christmas parades. 

Mr. Collard's FFA... December 1st- Chili Cookoff 

December 3rd- Bass pro shop trip and eating at Ryans in Springfield. If you don't bring anything 

to the chili cook off, you will not be able to go on this trip.  

December 15th- FFA Bake off 



Mrs. Roberts Upward Bound... Thanks everyone for helping out on the Pizza Inn 

fundraiser.  There will be another at Larry's Pizza in Conway on November 29th from 

5:00-8:30. We are touring the Physical Therapy department, and we have the opportunity to 

tour the Gross Anatomy lab. They ask that the students get a goodnight sleep and eat a good 

breakfast. 

Mrs. Carr's Choir & Band...  Working on Christmas music for nursing homes. Planning to 

participate in the Morrilton Christmas parade.  

FBLA... On November 16th, members wear purple FBLA shirts for pictures. If you are 

interested in participating in any events in the Spring Conference, contact Mrs.Boren.  

FCA... Meet Wednesday mornings at 7:45; everyone is welcome.  

Beta… Suckers have been ordered  

Meeting will be next Tuesday the 15th 2nd period 

Student Counsel… Homecoming is January 6th  

Meeting for Homecoming will be soon, and we will be selling t-shirts and hoodies  

Nemo Vista...Please help encourage your child to increase his/her vocabulary. The best way 

to do this is READ! READ! READ! There is a contest going on at NVHS and NVHS. The top 20 

readers for the year will get an extra special reward. Other rewards are also planned. Ms. Pierce 

is obtaining all kinds of reading materials for our students including Kindles and uploads for 

them. We need all the help we can get to impress the importance of reading to our students. 

Thanks for all your supports.  

Tutoring will be offered during the 2nd & 3rd nine weeks in the library. Mrs. 

McLaughlin will provide literacy tutoring, Mrs. Sinsley will provide math 

tutoring, and the science tutor will be announced at a later date. Tutoring will 

be held from 3:23 to 4:23 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Anyone interested should 

contact the office. 

AIPS should be returned with parent signatures a.s.a.p. 

**No school Monday 11.14.11 for fall break.  School is dismissed 11.23-11.25 

for Thanksgiving break. 

 


